Minutes of June 9™, 2021, Board Meeting

The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Ron Sequin at 7: pm.
The pledge of allegiance was said.

Roll call of the Board members was done by Clerk, Audrey Swisher. All members of the Board were
present.

Agenda additions or corrections. Clerk, Audrey swisher asked for Board approval of 2021 Tax Rate
request. Ron Sequin made a motion to accept it as presented, Gene Hoseit 2™ the motion, all ayes ,
motion accepted. Supervisor and Clerk signed it so it can be mailed back to them.

New business, Katherine Howland asked about STRs' . a short discussion about the matter followed.
The Clerk asked for more control over the Colfax Township Website. No clear answer on this question.
Approval to sign Auditor agreement, Ron S. made a motion 2™ by Gene H. All Ayes

Approval to move monies in General Fund to cover payments that were missed last year i.e. Joint
Planning Fees. Ron made Motion, Audrey 2. All Ayes.

Evan Warseke made his report, the grant went threw for the used tire collection for this year.
Approval of the May meeting minutes, Shelly made a motion to approve, 2" by Barb H. All Ayes
Treasurer’s report was given.

Campground report was given.
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Pay pending Bills. Barb H. made a motibn 2™ by Gene H. Audrey yes, Ron S. yes, Shellye G.?

Zoning Administers report was given,

JPC report was given. A
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Unfinished Business, Pay for BOA training for Lawrence S and Rick D. 3 yz‘hOUI’S."/&"fP{JU

Extended public comment, Russel Smith gave a report on the Betsie Valley Community Center.

It was brought up about cutting the trees down around the Hall as they are posing a liability during
heavy wind and rainstorms.

Tim Randville requested a FOIA of the Colfax Township Meeting minutes for Dec thru present, also
Campground financial statement, he said he will furnish a reem of paper for this.

Ron Sequin made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Barb 2" Gene, Shelley, Audrey yes. The meeting was
adjourned at 8:30 pm. Respectively submitted Audrey Swisher/Clerk




